

The Senate of The State of Texas Austin

April 10, 1969

Dear Dr. Garcia:

I just want to let you know how very much I appreciate your active support of my upper-level college bill.

If we are successful as I am hopeful that we shall be, much of the credit should go to you for your splendid efforts and for the foresight which you are exemplifying in the interest of the generations to come.

You and I can both know that we have done what we can to insure the education of many children even yet unborn.

ratefully,

Ronald W. Bridges State Senator

Dr. Hector P. Garcia 401 Peerman Corpus Christi, Texas

ms